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Clatsop County Fair is accepting vendor
applications for the 2024 Clatsop County
Fair. The vendor application must be
completed online. The deadline is Monday,
July 1, 2024 or until capacity is reached. 

Limited space is available for food vendors,
however, there are plenty of slots for
commercial or informational vendors.

“We ask all interested vendors to read the 2024 Vendor Information, Rules & Regulations
Handbook before applying. It will help ensure this is a safe and positive experience for you and
fair attendees,” said Kyle Sharpsteen, Clatsop County Fairgrounds Manager.

The online vendor application link and 2024 Vendor Information, Rules & Regulations Handbook
is available online at ClatsopCoFair.com. 

The 2024 Clatsop County Fair is scheduled for Tuesday, July 30 – Saturday, August 3, 2024. 

For more information, contact fair [at] ClatsopCounty.gov (Clatsop County Fairgrounds) at 503-
325-4600.
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